
RAFFLE CALENDARS MAKE GREAT GIFTS! 
Get yours while they last!  The Viking and the Boom Bay Bar and Grill have a good supply of 
them, or call Matt Harp at 920-858-3347.  Same as always, $20 gets you in the hopper and after 
you win, your name goes back in.  We only sell 1,000 and they make great gifts too.  Turn in sold 
calendars to Matt, Rose, or stop for a drink at The Viking or the Boom Bay Bar and Grill and turn 
them in there.  Sales end promptly on December 31st so be sure to get them in.   
 
Thanks also to our sponsors of the calendar.  Please be sure to patronize their establishments 
and thank them when you see them.  
 
 
ADAM NICKEL, DNR TO PRESENT FISHERY ASSESSMENT DATA AT JANUARY MEETING 
Adam Nickel of the WI DNR will be reviewing fishery assessment and various species 
populations at our next meeting.  See you at the January meeting on the 8th, 2019 at the Viking at 
7:00 pm.   
 

 

WOOD DUCK HOUSE CONSTRUCTION DAY - JANUARY 12TH, 2019 
The Lake Poygan Sportsmen's Club again will construct about 50+ wood duck houses at Vic 
Springstroh's shop 
on Boom Bay 
Heights Road near 
the park.  Join us for 
some hands-on fun 
while helping to 
create some habitat.  
Thanks to the 
Weyauwega High 
School Tech Ed 
class for doing the 
pre-cutting of the 
lumber!  We usually 
have a sandwich, 
some soup and a 
couple cold ones 
when the work is 
done.  We pretty much have everything – just show up!! 
 
 
4TH ANNUAL FISHEREE TO BE HELD FEBRUARY 2nd, 2019 
Come on out for our annual fisheree on February 2nd, 2019 at the Boom Bay Bar and Grill.  There 
will be a heated tent, games, raffles, and a fishing tournament as well.  This has quickly become 
a must attend event and is growing bigger every year.  Ask anyone there last year – a great time!  
There are both fishing raffle tickets and raffles for non-fishers.  Get your fishing tickets at Noffke’s, 
Critters, Wolf River Bait, or Boom Bay Bar and Grill.  Get your non-fishing tickets from a Club 
member or at the Boom Bay Bar and Grill. 
 
CALL FOR CANDIDATES 
Please attend our next meeting January 8th (PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS IS NOT THE 1ST 
TUESDAY IN JANUARY BECAUSE OF THE HOLIDAY) to volunteer yourself or another as an 
officer or for a position on our Board of Directors.  Elections will be held at that meeting and we 
take nominations right up until voting. 
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DATES TO REMEMBER   
Tuesday January     8      7:00pm     Meeting at The Viking, Election and Adam Nickel 
Saturday January   12      9:00am     Wood Duck House Building, Vic Springstroh's Shop 
Saturday February     2      9:00am     4th Annual LPSC Fisheree at Boom Bay Bar and Grill 
Tuesday February     5      7:00pm     Annual Meeting at The Viking 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lake Poygan Sportsmen’s Club  
PO Box 76 
Larsen, WI  54947-0076 

PRSRT STD 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 

WINNECONNE, WI 

PERMIT NO. 11 


